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Subject: Support CPUC Proposed Decision A1105023 and Prevent GHG Emissions from un-needed power
plants and ratepayer rip-off in San Diego County

Gov. Brown, CPUC and CEC Commissioners,

| join the more than 8,000 Californians that have contacted the CPUC to support the Proposed Decision
regarding three un-needed power plants in San Diego County.

The Proposed Decision, if adopted, can prevent the emission of over 900,000 annual tons of greenhouse
gases by denying purchase power tolling agreements. The most significant of these plants are Pio Pico,
estimated to release 685,000 annual tons of GHGs and Quail Brush with over 200 annual tons.

The public would be saddled with at least $1.2 billion in construction and finance costs for Pio Pico and
Quail Brush in exchange for only 23 permanent jobs.

In stark contrast, a San Diego Energy District plan to accelerate the adoption of distributed roof top solar
can create thousands of clean energy jobs that keep funds circulating locally.

The energy industry is lobbying heavily to get the CPUC Proposed Decision reversed. So, we are asking you
to protect the public interest by formally supporting the Proposed Decision at the CPUC.

Sincerely,

Barbara Thompson, DTCM, USN Retired
8750 Wahl Street

Santee, CA 92071

POSTSCRIPT TO CEC: Please redact my contact information and add my letter to the docket of Case 11-AFC-
03 — Oppose Quail Brush Power Plant. Thank you.




